
 

 U.S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
 Economic Development Administration 
 Jackson Federal Building, Room 1890 
 915 Second Avenue 
 Seattle, Washington 98174 
 206-220-7660

 

 

March 10, 2025 
 
Sheldon Mudd, Executive Director 
Northeastern Nevada Economic Development District 
Great Basin College - McMullen Hall #103 
1500 College Parkway 
Elko, NV 89801 
 
 
Dear Mr. Mudd: 
 
EDA’s Seattle Regional Office staff have reviewed and approved your most recent EDA-funded 
Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy (CEDS). The review checklist, with comments, is 
attached for your reference in preparing future revision and interim updates.  
 
We commend your organization for its good efforts, and we look forward to working with you as you 
continue to address the economic development planning and implementation needs of your Region. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Carleen Herring 
Economic Development Representative – Nevada 
 
 
cc: Sharon Metiva, Project Officer 
 
 
Sent via email 
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